Dear Lake Hood Parent:

Under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA), the parents of students attending Title I schools have the right to request the professional qualifications of their children's teachers. I can assure you that all teachers in the Anchorage School District meet strict state standards and are indeed qualified to teach, but you have the right also to ask for the following information about each of your child's classroom teachers:

r	Whather the Alaska Department of Education and Early Davids	amout has lared
~		ì
٢		
i		
1		
	- 	
1		
	<u> </u>	
	V 	
<u>,</u>		4
1		
-	-	
		•
3	•	
٠ ک	•	-

Aimee Kahler

Acting School Principal